
Box tops Newsletter October/November2018 
 
We are excited to be doing the classroom competitions again this year!  In a two-month 
timeframe, the class that collects the most box tops will win a special treat.  The 
October/November timeframe treat will be a popcorn party.   

We will also continue the additional individual treat. For every 25 box tops your student 
submits, their name will be entered into a drawing for a Melody Gardens gift card!  There will 
be one winner per grade.  For example, all kindergarteners that send in 25 box tops are thrown 
into a drawing and one student from between Mrs. Fox and Mr. Quarne’s class will win!!!   

Continuing this year... we realize some classes have better luck with box tops than others, but 
still want to encourage classes to send in their box tops.  So every time your class hits 500 
cumulative box tops, the class gets to pick a special activity…ex: hat day, extra recess…etc.   

New this year…we are looking at including other monthly challenges as well, ex:  a reward for 
the class with the highest % of student participation. 

 

Here are some useful tips regarding box tops to help you and your box top coordinators: 

• Check your expiration dates because only valid box tops will count.  
• PLEASE DO NOT GLUE Bonus box tops to this sheet, Bonus box tops have to be 

sent in separately.  If you have 21 individual box tops and a 4 Bonus box tops, 
please either staple or paper clip it to the sheet. This will then count as the 25 
box tops.  If you glue this on, we have to try and peel it off and often times they 
don’t survive and are unusable for box tops to be sent in.  

• Don’t buy products that contain box tops?  We have an opt out option again.  By 
sending $2.50 in an envelope (please only once per competition), you will be 
helping your class’s competition, as well as be entered for the Melody Garden’s 
gift certificate.  Please make sure to include your name/class on the envelope to 
be eligible for drawings.   

• We normally only send one sheet home per competition, this year we will be 
posting the sheets on the Nasonville Facebook page so you can download extra if 
you’d like, or contact your teachers and they will send another sheet home with 
your child.   

• Don’t want to use the box top sheet?  Just put the box tops in a baggie with your 
child’s name, teacher’s name and the number of box tops written in black magic 
marker on the bag.  The box top program allows us to send 50 box tops in a bag 
when we submit. If you have more than 50 box tops, it would be greatly 
appreciated if you could send them in groups of 50, labeled accordingly.  This tiny 
thing is immensely helpful to the coordinators who are donating their time!!!  

• Another way to earn box tops is by downloading the box top app to your phone.  
Turn your everyday receipts into cash for our school.   

 

Thank you from your box top coordinators:  

Jen Parker, Tina Borchardt, and Kelly Cournoyer 


